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HORNELL, NY The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader at home against Empire 8 Conference foe
Hartwick will be played Wednesday, April 26, beginning at 5 p.m. at Hornell High School.The games were originally
scheduled for Saturday, April 22, but were postponed due to poor weather. Alfred will wrap up its 2006 regular season
with a conference doubleheader Saturday, April 29, at 2 p.m. at Utica.


